
 

 

ICS La Giustiniana 
via Giuseppe Silla 3 - 00189 Roma Italia 
On October 2022, ICS La Giustiniana has been awarded  

the title “Code Week School” by the EU Code Week team, active  

in the period 2022-2024.  

The award recognises the schools’ efforts in promoting coding  

and computational thinking in pupils and highlights  

their contribution to the initiative. 
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